
I read the recent Denver Post article which said you are taking public comments 
regarding noise reduction plans at Centennial Airport.  As a homeowner in the Hills 
East sub-division (lot 14 blk 8 Cherry Creek Vista Flg #16B), I would welcome ANY 
amount of noise reduction.
 
My family and I have lived in our home since 2003 and the airport noise seems to 
have increased dramatically during that time.  It is especially noticeable in the 
summer months when we are outside more and windows are open.  Conversations (inside 
and outside) must often wait as jets pass overhead.  We cannot sleep with our 
windows open for fear of being startled from our sleep as early as 4 or 5 am, even 
on the weekends.  The noise at times is so loud it truly sounds as if the jets plan 
to land inside our home.
  
I know that the air traffic cannot be stopped completely, but if it can be limited 
to reasonable hours and to quieter jets, it would make a huge difference.
 
Thank you for your time.
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